
 

SB/GNT/ADMN/01/2016-17                                                                        05
th 

August 2016 

Spices Board Regional Office 

Chuttugunta Centre 

GT Road,  Guntur 522004 

 

Tender notice for fabrication and erection of Chemical storage facility in Regional 

Office, Guntur, Andhra Pradesh 

 

The Regional  office of the Spices Board in Guntur, Andhra Pradesh is planning to set 

up an exclusive chemical storage facility adjacent of the office building.  This is 

proposed to store chemicals and solvents under ideal safe and secure conditions. The 

Board is inviting tenders for the setting up of the storage having the following 

specifications. 

Construction type Modular Prefabricated type 

Room size 28 x 7 x 12 ft (lxbxh) 

Optimum Temperature 
Range 

25˚C to 30˚C 

Thermal Insulation Should able to withstand and maintain optimum 
temperature even under high environmental temperature 
variations 

Ventilation Required 

Storage racks Required - MS powder coated 

Material of storage Organic flammable solvents - Pet ether, Methanol, Diethyl 
ether, Acetonitrile, Acetone etc 
Acids – Sulphuric acid, Acetic acid, Formic acid 
Salts – Sodium sulphate, Sodium chloride etc 

Material of construction should be corrosion resistant & should able to withstand bare 
environmental harshness and also should be fire proof 

The design of the structure should able merge with the design of the  Regional office 
building 

 

Interested fabricators or suppliers may kindly submit their competitive rates with all 

specifications (including any specific features to be informed) with details of all costs, 

transportation, taxes etc to the following address in sealed covers.  

The quotations may be send in sealed covers superscribed “ Tenders for Chemical room:” 

The quotes may be submitted to the following address: 

The Deputy Director, Spices Board Regional Office, Chuttugunta Centre, GT Road, 

Guntur 522004. Tele: 0863 2338570, 2338571. The last date of submission of the tender 

is  : 11
th

 August 2016 before 1 pm.\ 

                                                                                                         DEPUTY DIRECTOR 


